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Announcing New Chapter 
Southern California Chapter of PCMA 
 

Along the sun-steeped coast of Southern California, a new PCMA Chapter has formed. The inaugural meeting was hosted by the 

Jonathan Club in Los Angeles, on June 23rd.  Club professionals in the Southern California region within two hours from Los Angeles, 

are invited to be a part of this newly formed chapter. This chapter will connect those who work in or closely with private club 

membership, providing a wealth of professional development resources. The chapter will serve as a platform to strengthen networking 

among club professionals in our region, and provide educational resources aimed at growing us as professionals within an esteemed 

nationwide organization.  

 

While you do not have to be a PCMA member to attend any of our meetings, we do encourage you to explore membership to 

understand the full range of resources and education available to you as a club professional. More area clubs becoming involved will 

lead to a stronger platform for our professional networking and advance our programming opportunities. 

 

Contact us to learn more about the Southern California PCMA chapter and how to get involved in our regular meetings and events. A 

list of our chapter officers follows for reference. 

 

President – Natalie Hudgens of The Club at Monarch Beach in Dana Point, CA 
Vice President – Ana Moya of Jonathan Club in Los Angeles, CA 
Membership Chair – Ashley Landsman of Bella Collina San Clemente in San Clemente, CA 

Secretary – David Driscoll of Las Posas Country Club in Camarillo, CA 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 


